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Our ref: 19/1800 (D20#1143676) 

Ms R Hardy 
Chief Executive Officer 
City of Kalamunda 
enquiries@kalamunda.wa.gov.au 

Dear Ms Hardy 

TONKIN HIGHWAY GRADE SEPARATIONS PROJECT 

Thank you for your letter dated 1 December 2020, requesting further information on Main 
Roads' development of the future intersection of Tonkin Highway and Hale Road as part of 
the above project. I apologise for the delay in responding. 

As referenced in the Minister for Transport's response to the City of Kalamunda, Main Roads 
has undertaken extensive investigations to see if south facing ramps can be accommodated 
in what is a very constrained site. The broad impacts that south facing ramps would have on 
local homes and heritage areas are significant and Main Roads is not pursuing this option 
further. 

Accordingly, Main Roads is not in a position to provide the City with any alternative concept 
plans for this intersection. 

With regard to community consultation, you may be assured that Main Roads has planned a 
number of engagement activities for later in the year. 

Thank you for writing on this matter. 

Yours sincerely 
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